
 

There are bus routes around school.  

 

For more information see: 
www.derbyshire.gov.uk/transport_roads/public_transport 

 

If are going to scoot or 

cycle to school  

you can park your scooter or 

bike in our racks at school. 

Remember to travel safely on 

your scooter or bike.  

Look out for people using the 

pavement, walk across the 

crossing with your scooter  

or bike. If you arrive by car 

If you arrive by car could park 

at the Co-op and stride or glide 

from there? 

 

 Could you share your car 

journey to help reduce the 

number of cars around school? 

 

If you can – please walk to 

school. 

Walking is a great way to keep fit  

and it helps to reduce congestion 

around school. 

This makes it safer for children, 

it’s also good for our neighbours  

and the environment. 

Please use the school crossing 

patrol on Victoria Avenue to help 

you cross safely. 

Please do not 

walk down the 

school drive. 

Please use the 

children’s 

entrance 

Please Travel Smart on your 

journey to school to help 

reduce the impact of traffic. 
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